
 

GREATER MONCTON FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION SCHOLARSHIPS 

 

The Greater Moncton Football Association (the GMFA) is pleased to announce we have scholarships available to 

students graduating from high schools in the Greater Moncton area.  The scholarships will provide financial 

assistance to students who will be completing post-secondary studies. Based on a rubric using the information 

provided, each bursary will be awarded to the highest ranked applicants. Only one application is necessary for 

consideration.  Four (4) graduates will be awarded one (1) bursary each. 

 

Brian Agnew Memorial Scholarship  ............................................. $1,000 (One Thousand dollars) 

Edwin Edmonds Memorial Scholarship  ........................................ $1,000 (One Thousand dollars) 

Nestor Charuk Memorial Scholarship  ........................................... $1,000 (One Thousand dollars) 

Stephen Mullin Memorial Scholarship  ......................................... $1,000 (One Thousand dollars)  
 

Application Criteria 
Applicants MUST have participated in the GMFA programs as a player or volunteer and be enrolling in a post-

secondary institution in the fall of 2024.  

 

Application must be made in writing, and must include the following details: 

1. Academic Standing – provide a copy of your most recent transcript 

2. Athletic Background 

3. Financial Need 

4. Community Involvement 

5. Future Education Plans 

6. Contact information, including Address, Phone Number and E-Mail Address 

7. Letters of reference, including referee’s name and address, from three (3) individuals who are not family 

members/relatives. 
 

Submission Criteria 
Application submissions MUST be received by the GMFA no later than MARCH 31, 2024. 
 

Option #1 Electronic Submission: Email with attachments received no later than March 31, 2024 before 11:59pm 

with GMFA Scholarship Submission in the subject line. 
 

 scholarships@thegmfa.ca 

 

Option #2 Mailed: Envelope postmarked no later than MARCH 31, 2024. 
 

THE GREATER MONCTON FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION 

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE 

PO BOX 373 

MONCTON, NB  E1C 8L4 

 

Payment Criteria 
Each scholarship recipient will provide the GMFA with satisfactory proof of enrollment. The scholarship will be paid 

directly to the post-secondary institution on behalf of the award winner in the second semester (early January 2025).  

The award winners names will be announced, if possible, at the high school graduation ceremony. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL GRADUATES OF THE CLASS OF 2024! 


